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Congratulations to Condell’s House golfer Jason Yoo who has been invited to attend New 
Zealand Golf’s junior national training camp.

The camp will run during the upcoming school holidays at St Peter’s College, Cambridge and 
involves about dozen young golfers. 

The camp is considered to be a strong step towards New Zealand selection, something that Jason 
has already achieved in his representation at the Youth Olympics in Australia earlier in the year.

JASOn YOO

EMERging LEADERS COnfEREncE 2013
On the last Tuesday of this term, 9 July, Christ’s College will be hosting the 5th 
Annual Emerging Leaders Conference. This one day conference is fully funded 
through a legacy to the College and is hosted by Christ’s College in association 
with The Sir Peter Blake Trust. Being fully funded means there is no cost to the 
delegates or their schools. The aim of the day is to develop an awareness of 
leadership (in all its forms) amongst Year 12 students.�

This year will see over 500 students from 25 schools around Canterbury 
attending. This includes all Year 12 students at Christ’s College.

We have been fortunate to be well supported by people willing to take plenary 
sessions and workshops.�

The keynote speakers will be James Castrission and Justin Jones (Australian 
explorers who constantly push the boundaries of human endurance) and 
Joline Henry (Silver Fern).

In the afternoon the students will be split into groups for some practical-based 
leadership workshops. Workshop presenters include the Army, Airforce and Navy as well as David Goodman (Goodman Tavendale 
Reid), Colleen Bardsley (Jade Corporation) and Sam Johnson (College Old Boy and Young New Zealander of the Year)

The day promises to be an exciting and worthwhile day which hopefully all students will gain something out of in terms of who are 
they are and what leadership attributes they possess.

Darrell Thatcher, Conference Convener
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Enjoy Mid–Winter cheer in our Dining Hall on the final day  
of term. There will be mulled wine, hot ham and the  

wonderful company of other College parents and staff.

Friday 12 July,  5.45pm
$28 per person

Tickets essential

Please return your completed order form to: Mid Winter Drinks, Christ’s College, Private Bag 4900, 
Christchurch 8140 or fax to (03) 364 5295
Your Names: (for nametags) ...............................................................................................................

Phone:  ............................................ Email: ................................................................................
METHOD OF PAYMENT:

 I enclose a cheque payable to Christ’s College Parents’ Association
Please charge my credit card:  VISA                MASTERCARD 

Name on card: ..............................................................   Signature: ................................................  

Card No:                           Expiry date: ____ /____ 

Total: $.....................

Christ’s College Parents’ Association


